From: Office of the President

Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 11:34 AM

To: CAR Survey - Student <CARSurveyStudent@kennesaw.edu>; CAR Activity
<CARActivity@kennesaw.edu>

Subject: Comprehensive Admin Review - Town Halls NOW ONLINe

As you know, the University System of Georgia has begun the Comprehensive Administrative Review
(CAR) initiative. The project will look to review and refine multiple aspects of our administrative processes
across the System to provide greater flexibility in supporting our academic, research, and service missions in
order to better serve our students and our community.

Two Town Hall meetings were held earlier this week, one on each campus, to address project details and
objectives. If you were unable to attend one of the meetings, they are now available online:

Marietta Campus CAR Town Hall - 2/12/18 : http://ksutv.kennesaw.edu/play.php? v=00030103

Kennesaw Campus CAR Town Hall - 2/13/18: http://ksutv.kennesaw.edu/play.php? v=00030104

For more information about the Comprehensive Administrative Review, visit
http://www.usg.edu/adminreview.

If you have any questions, please feel free to send an email to:
CARgquestions@Kennesaw.edu.

Thank you again for your continued efforts to make Kennesaw State the best place to work, learn, and
succeed.

Sincerely, Ken Harmon
Interim President
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